
A place to live

Concepte Nivells

Layout (10%)

Expert. Well-drawn
map with 6 different
places. Well-
described
information. Images.
Well-organised and
neat.
Pes: 3

Advanced. Well-
drawn map with 4-5
different places. The
information
described is properly
correct. Some
images. Organised
and neat.
Pes: 2

Satisfactory. Well-
drawn map with 3-4
different places.
Some information is
missing. Poor
images. Not very
well-organised nor
neat.
Pes: 1

Needs improvement.
The map isn't well-
drawn and there are
less than 3 different
places. Poor
information. Poor
images. Not very
well-organised nor
neat.
Pes: 0

Writing (40%)

Expert. Very good
use of various
grammar structures
(1-5 errors). Wide
range of lexic variety
(1-5 errors).
Pes: 3

Advanced. Good use
of various grammar
structures (5-7
errors). Vocabulary
is used properly
correct (5-7 errors).
Pes: 2

Satisfactory.
Grammar structures
of the unit are not
properly used .
Vocabulary from the
unit is not properly
included.
Pes: 1

Needs improvement.
Written information
does not make any
sense or, at least, it is
illegible for the
reader. There is not
much vocabulary
richness.
Pes: 0

Speaking (40%)

Expert. Well-
pronounced and
fluent speech. Eye-
contact and no
reading from the
screen or the paper.
Engaging.
Pes: 3

Advanced. Some
mispronounced
words or sounds, but
fluent speech. Eye-
contact, with some
hesitating. Little
reading needed.
Pes: 2

Satisfactory. Some
mispronounced
words or sounds,
but not fluent
speech. Little eye-
contact, with some
hesitating. Needs to
read a lot.
Pes: 1

Needs improvement.
Lots of
mispronounced
words or sounds and
speech is not fluent.
No eye-contact, lots
of hesitating. Needs
to read a lot.
Pes: 0

Group work (10%)

Expert. Contributed
exceptional effort to
the group’s project.
Did a fantastic job in
organizing group
efforts and keeping
people on track.
Went above and
beyond the call of
duty to further
group’s work.
Pes: 3

Advanced.
Contributed great
effort to the group’s
project. Did a good
job of organizing
group efforts and
keeping people on
track. Completed his
or her share with
great effort.
Pes: 2

Satisfactory.
Contributed good
effort to the group’s
project. Was helpful
and cooperative in
completing his or
her share.
Pes: 1

Needs improvement.
Rarely contributed to
the group’s project;
often needed to be
begged to focus and
produce; frequently
off task; distracted
group. Rarely
completed his or her
share; almost always
needed to be
prodded.
Pes: 0


